
In support of the City of Santa Clara's goal in creating safer streets
for children around schools, the school zone speed limit on certain
streets is proposed to be lowered from 25 to 15 miles per hour when
children are present.
 
To learn more about this initiative and view which streets are
proposed to have a school zone speed limit change, scan the QR
code or visit SantaClaraCA.gov/15MPH.
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